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28th June 2022 

Dear parents,  

Following feedback from the Parent Survey, I am pleased to announce that we will be opening a 

breakfast club at St John’s from 6th September 2022. This will run as our after school club does with 

parents booking spaces in advance and making payment via Parent Pay. 

The provision will be open 5 mornings a week from 8.00am. All children attending will be taken into 

class at 8.45am. Children will be offered a light breakfast of toast or cereal whilst in club. The cost 

per session will be £3.00 

Places will be limited so we would advise booking as soon as possible if you are interested. As always 

if this provision is not well attended then it will not be viable to run. 

If you would like to book spaces from September to October Half –Term please complete and return 

booking form by Monday 18th July 2022 

Kind regards 

Rebecca Quinn 

Headteacher 

 

Breakfast Club Booking 

Name……………………………………………………………… Class……………… 

 
 

Week beginning Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

5th September 
2022 

SCHOOL 
CLOSED 

    

12th September 
2022 

     

19th September 
2022 

     

26th September 
2022 

     

3rd October 
2022 

     

10th October 
2022 

     

17th October 
2022 
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